








Attachment
A



From: Traynham Vella [mailtc:vtraynhamlfmcs.gov]

Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2013 1:41 PM

To: Salter, Gloria

Cc: Stroughter, Camille; Ruth Glick

Subject: RE: FMCS case# 13-01291-A Wrongful termination

I have been asked to clarify whether FMCS has instructed anyone not to
schedule arbitraticon unless funds have been obligated by the VA.

Arbitrators nationwide have experienced seriocus delays in being paid by VA
offices. The major reason is because the advocates for the agency have not
gone through the contracting procedure correctly so that the arbitrator can
be paid. As a result, arbitrators have waited up to one year after
delivering the award to be paid. T have been teold that the requests have
even gone to Washingteon, DC for approval because of the mistakes in the area
offices.

What I have said to arkbitrators is not to hear any cases until they have
paperwork showing that the advocate for the VA has obligated the funds. The
case can be scheduled; however, it is the arbitrator’s responsibkility to make
sure that the agency has properly cbligated the funds before he/she begins
the hearing.

According teo cur records, Ms. Glick is registered, however she can verify
that information.

Vella M. Traynham
Director, Office of Arbitration Services
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Attachment
B



From: Stroughter, Camille

Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2013 2:23 PM

To: Buth Gligk

Cc: sadebestlaol.com; Salter, Gloria

Subject: FMCS case# 13-0129%91-A Wrongful terminaticn

Dear Arbitrator Glick,

I was informed by the Agency’s HR department, that the Agency can no longer
schedule the arbitration until the contracting officer has okligated funding.
Therefore, if vyou could please register in the System for Award Management
(SAM) <https://www.sam.gov/index.html> , it would be appreciated. This needs
to ke done before a request can be submitted for contracting. The Agency will
also need your Tax ID number.

Thank veou,

Camille Stroughter

VA Attorney



